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| strongly oppose this bill. This bill does nothing to protect the law abiding citizens
from defending themselves.

Criminals will not follow the 10 round mag ban, only law abiding citizens will.
Criminals will not get background checks for their firearms they will find ways to
aquire them illegally, only law abiding citizens will be slowed down by this process.
This does nothing to protect us, it only makes criminals look at our state as a soft
target for attacking.

This bill should be shut down immediately.



